

Merridale Primary School

Aspen Way Wolverhampton WV3 0UP
Telephone: 01902 558760
E Mail: office@merridaleprimary.co.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Laura Towle
www.merridaleprimary.co.uk

Our Ref: LT/JH

Date: Monday 10th October 2022

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers,

Crocus Planting at Bantock Park

Year 5 children have been invited to take part in a campaign to eliminate polio from the world. The event is being hosted by the Rotary Club, Wolverhampton alongside the Mayor of Wolverhampton. On the morning of <u>Friday 21st October</u>, Year 5 children will participate in planting crocuses across the grounds of Bantock Park to highlight this important campaign. The children will be walking to and from Bantock Park, supervised at all times by staff from school. Children will return to school in time for lunch.

Parent/Carer consent for this visit was given as part of the local visit permissions you gave at the start of the school year.

Can you please ensure your child has a coat and sensible shoes on Friday 21st October. .

If you require any more information about this visit please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Towle Headteacher